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11" January 2019

Emerald Class Newsletter:

Happy New year!

I hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas and are all set for a
fabulous 2019 ahead of us. The children have certainly returned to
Emerald Class eager to get going with our Peter Pan Project.

This week:

We have eased ourselves back in with our addition, learning quick ways
to recall our number bonds to 20. We have also been writing recounts
from Christmas as well as writing our animal reports, looking at the
different animal groups.

On Thursday, we went to the theatre to kick start our Peter Pan Project.
Fun was had by all and some very lucky children had the chance to go
and perform on the stage! Excellent emerald powers Isaac, Henry, Freya

and James!




